COUNCIL POLICY

SUBJECT: FIRE CHIEF/DEPUTY FIRE CHIEF - DATE: February 25, 1991
USE OF MUNICIPAL VEHICLES Revised:

That as a working condition for the Fire Chief and Deputy Fire Chief, who are required by
the Municipality to be on call twenty-four hours per day, and because it is essential that the
department be able to contact either or both of them at any time and to enable them to be
in a position to respond at all times, the Municipality directs that they use departmental cars
equipped with two-way radios at all times and it is understood that these cars are to be
used by them for all purposes twenty-four hours per day, seven days per week.
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